

Principal: Mr L Munro Summerhill Academy Plummer's Hill St George Bristol BS5 7JU

Tel: 0117 903 0347

Email: info@sa.cabot.ac.uk

Website: www.summerhillacademy.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you of some changes to our staff for the next academic year.

Miss Keast will be leaving the office team and the communications role will be taken on by the remaining staff.

Our Teaching Assistants Ms Hunt and Mrs Chard have come to the end of their contracts.

Miss Fido is leaving us in order to develop her teaching skills and has been employed as a high level teaching assistant full time at Blackhorse Primary School.

Mrs Tucker is retiring and having a well-earned rest.

Mr Leadbetter has come to the end of his Teach First training at Summerhill Academy and is moving to London to continue teaching in year 6.

We would like to wish Miss Franklin well as she has gained promotion within the CLF and is going to teach year 2 at King's Oak Academy.

And finally, after 22 years of teaching at Summerhill Mrs Bradnock has decided to retire in order to spend more time with her family.

Due to these staffing changes we have employed three new teachers: Miss Streat, Mr Gabb and Mr Kuschel. All of our new teachers will be part of the transition process. The organisation of staff next year is:

Year 3: Miss M, Mrs Russe and a class share of Mrs Chambers and Mrs Jones

Year 4: Ms Sayers, Ms Lainchbury and a class share of Mrs Varela and Mrs Goodridge

Year 5: Mrs Clark, Mr Gabb and Mr Kuschel

Year 6: Miss Redwood, Miss Coombes and Miss Streat

Children will be informed of their teacher for next year when reports are handed out on Wednesday 12^{th} July. There will be an opportunity to meet class teachers at a meet the classroom event early in September.

Thank you for your continued support,

Regards, Rachel Scammell

